January 6, 2021

Jay Rodenbeck &)
Planning Department t
City of Albuquerque §“9muo" .l:lm
505-924-3994

jrodenbeck@cabg.gov

RE: Letter of Authorization
BP-2020-56517 Cheba Hut Expansion @ 115A Harvard Dr SE - AA for #1004927

Dear Mr Rodenbeck or Whom it May Concern,

This letter is to confirm that my architect Shannon Parks of SCOUT design shall act as my agent for
the above mentioned project.

Sincerely,

CLzr—

Isaac Montoya | Owner

Cheba Hut LLC

scoutarch.com



